
About the Program
The purpose of the welcome and open house event is to provide a setting especially for our underrepresented 
and minority students (new and continuing) to come together with faculty and staff, fellow students and friends 
in a supportive atmosphere to discuss ways to make the campus more welcoming and enjoyable for everyone. 
We will share with participants the cultural, social and academic activities that promote learning and a sense of 
belonging on campus, as well as ways to help or volunteer in the community.

RSVP to toyinfox@jalc.edu by August 25th, 2023
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FOR MORE INFORMATION:
John A. Logan College, Carterville IL  •  Diversity & Inclusion Office, Room C214

toyinfox@jalc.edu OR diversity@jalc.edu  •  618-985-2828, Ext. 8586 

AUGUST 28TH, 2023 • 11am-1pm
Welcome/Open House, Terrace Dining Room, JALC


